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DIVISION OF HEALTH FACILITIES EVALUATION AND LICENSING  
 
Public Notice 
 
Examination Fees for Licensing Nursing Home Administrators 
 
N.J.A.C. 8:34-9.1(b) 
 
 
Take notice that the examination fee charged to each applicant for nursing home 

administrator licensure, effective September 15, 2014, will be $375.00.  The 

current fee is $350.00.  At the June 2014 annual meeting, the National 

Association of Long Term Care Administrator Boards (NAB), Board of Governors, 

approved an increase in the exam fees to compensate for the increased costs of 

exam development and administration costs to the NAB and the Professional 

Examination Service (PES).  This notice is being given in accordance with 

N.J.A.C. 8:34-9.1(b), which requires that the Department provide public notice of 

this increase in the New Jersey Register.   

In order to be licensed as a nursing home administrator in New Jersey, a 

candidate must take and pass the NAB/PES examination.  The administration of 

the examination for the Department is through NAB and PES.  NAB/PES is the 

sole provider of this examination.  The cost of the examination is a per candidate 

fee and is determined by NAB.  

 


